
 

March 15, 2020 
 
Dear Harpursville Families: 
 
The Food Service Programs in our local schools have worked diligently to create a plan that provides the opportunity 
for children to have access to meals throughout the period of school closure due to the coronavirus (COVID-19).   
The meals are available to all children ages 18 and under.  Below is some important information related to the 
opportunity for accessing meals: 

- In Harpursville, meals can be picked up near the main entrance of the elementary school from 10 a.m.-1 
p.m.  Simply drive up to the canopy where the meals are being distributed to receive the meals.  Our staff 
will deliver the meals to your vehicle; please do not get out of your vehicle.  Two free meals per day, one 
breakfast meal and one lunch meal, will be provided per day for each child.   

- The locations and pick-up times across Broome County can be viewed at: 
https://filecabinet4.eschoolview.com/41B44D8E-A01B-40B6-B424-
AB449D0A08C1/coronavirus%20updates/MealPick_upTimesandLocationsfor3.16.20to3.20.20.pdf.  
Meals can be picked up at any of the locations listed.  Feel free to go to the closest site, no matter where 
you live. 

- Anyone with a student that has special dietary restrictions should call 607-763-3403 to make special 
arrangements.   

- Meals will continue to be provided every day, Monday – Friday, during the period of closure.   
- Feel free to use a “teamwork” approach for friends and neighbors if you’re going to pick up meals for each 

other. 
 
We are so pleased that a plan has been established to make meals readily available to our students during this 
challenging time period.  Please reach out to us by contacting your student’s school if you have any questions or 
need additional assistance.  We are eager to help make this work for our children! 
 
Please continue to utilize the district’s website, www.hcs.stier.org, for district updates or information related to the 
coronavirus.   
 
Yours in education, 
 
 
Michael J. Rullo 
Superintendent of Schools 
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